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Product Discontinuation Notice 

 
 
 

March 20, 2018 
 

 
Dear Valued Customer / Partner: 
 
Transition Networks would like to inform you of our plans to discontinue all but one version of the management 
modules used in the Point System Chassis.  Listed below are the discontinued model numbers, along with the product 
descriptions.  This discontinuation is part of the larger discontinuation plan for the Point System family of media 
converters, first announced back in January 2016. 
 
Discontinued Products 
Model   Description: 
CPSMM-200   Dual slot Point System Master Management Module 
CPSMM-200-TNZ02 Dual slot Point System Master Management Module, with customer specific 

configuration 
CPSMM-210   Single slot Point System Expansion Management Module 
CPSMM-210 -TNZ03  Single slot Point System Expansion Management Module, with customer specific 

  configuration 
CPSMM-120-VTN01 Single slot Point System Master Management Module, with customer specific 

configuration 
 
Last Order Date 
Orders will be accepted for the discontinued product through June 30, 2018 or while supplies last. 
 
Replacement Product: 
The ION Platform is the replacement for the Point System and the ION Platform offers a management module 
(IONMM) for use in either the ION 6-slot or 19-slot chassis. 
 
Products Remaining Active 
Model   Description: 
CPSMM-120   Single slot Point System Master Management Module 

  
Closing 
We look forward to new opportunities to support your networking requirements with our comprehensive product line.  
Should you have any questions, please contact your sales representative. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Transition Networks Management Team 


